
Agricultural  Operator  Fined
$21,600  for  Confined  Spaces
Death

The incident happened in October 2019, when a farm worker was
found dead outside a silo. The victim had been working and
hadn’t been warned about the dangers of working in a confined
space. The employer got a $21,600 fine after pleading guilty
of  failing  to  identify  the  silo  as  a  confined  space
[Schenkel’s  Farm  Inc.].
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